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From: arneldejesus1 >  
Sent: 2021/12/06 9:19 AM 
To: Li, Xinyue (Jenny) <Xinyue.Li@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 

Reference file number OZS-2021-0042 .  

I have a strong objection to a condominium 9 story building in our community as it will surely create a 
misearable congestion to traffic in our area.  Furthermore, it will be an eyesore since a 9 story building is too 
much to this area.  However, I have no objection if this 9 story building is limited to around 4 story.  Thank 
you.   

 Arnel De Jesus 


